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Quentin Elementary 1st Annual Hands and Words 
Are Not for Hurting Pledge Drive 

Quentin Elementary School has been noticed by the Official Hands and 
Words Are Not for Hurting Project as a model school.  To celebrate and 
become even greater we have a mission and a goal!   
We are raising $10,000 by March 1st!   

Why?  Founder of The Hands Project, Ann Kelly is coming to Quentin in 
May.  Quentin students and staff want to get us all in official Hands and 
Words Are Not for Hurting T-shirts by May!  We also want to expand our 
project to the community surrounding our school, (parents, aunt’s uncles, 
businesses, baby-sitters, grandparents, etc…).   

How?  Each student will be creating 10 of their own hands which is the 
official Hands Project logo.  They are to share the message of the Hands 
Project to at least 10 people. Once they share the message, they will share 
our goal, and then ask to pledge one of their hands for $1.00 a hand.  The 
person pledging, will then write his/her name/business on the hand along 
with the child’s name.  (Checks can be made to Quentin Elementary Hands 
Project).  People can pledge more if desired to do so.   

Once your child has all ten hands pledged, please return the hands and the 
money in an envelope with your child’s name and teacher.  The money will 
be used to purchase your child’s hand shirt and the hand will be displayed in 
Quentin for people to see!  

Students, who have all ten hands turned in with their $10 by Monday 
February 5th, will receive ten official Hands Tickets (Positive Behavior 
Ticket).  The Hands Tickets are a new program we have implemented to 
encourage students to follow the project in order to keep Quentin “The safest 
school in Arizona!”  Pledge Drive ends March 1st!  Please support your child 
and our school by helping get the message out to our community! 


